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Date: May 15, 2020 

UNM Researchers, 
 
The Office of the Vice President for Research is requesting e-mails of interest for the NSF Panel 
Study of Income Dynamics Competition (PSID) funding opportunity. The PSID collects data on 
a wide range of economic, social, demographic, geospatial, and health factors that affect the 
well-being of American families. Data are made available to scholars, students, and the public 
for research, analysis, and education activities. It is expected that in meeting these functions the 
PSID will explore and innovate cutting edge methods and technologies for data collection, 
curation, and dissemination; and this award will not support secondary data analysis or 
investigator-based research. 
 
The Economics Program in the Directorate of Social, Behavioral, and Economic Sciences may 
make one award to support the collection of the NSF-funded content in the 2021 and 2023 waves 
of the PSID. NSF anticipates an award of at least $17 million and at most $20 million to support 
two waves of data collection, dissemination activities, and outreach. The expected start date is 
January 1, 2021. Complete program details can be found at: 
https://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2020/nsf20573/nsf20573.htm. 
 
A required letter of intent is due to NSF on June 8, 2020, and full proposals are due August 4, 
2020. 
 
This is a limited competition. UNM may submit only one application under this 
announcement.  
 
If you are interested in submitting a proposal to the PSID program, please send a short statement 
of interest that includes the PIs’ ability and capacity to meet the stated scientific infrastructure 
objectives; how the project will be managed as per PSID requirements; and the expected project 
significance. Please also include a list of proposed team members and their affiliated institution.  
 
Please e-mail your statement of interest to limited@unm.edu by NOON, Friday, May 22, 2020. 
Based on the number of responses received, the Limited Competitions Management Team may 
announce a call for pre-proposals. Late submissions will not be considered. 
 
If you are affiliated with HSC, please contact Corey Ford (CFord@salud.unm.edu) or 
Cassandra Misenar (CMisenar@salud.unm.edu) for more information. 
 


